
 

   

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

        
        

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

   
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

Upcoming Dates 
Friday 16th July 
Curriculum Talent Awards (children only) 
Thursday 22nd July 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly (children only) 
Monday 26th July – Monday 6th 
September 

Summer Holidays 
Monday 6th & Tuesday 7th 
September 

INSET Day 
Wednesday 8th September 

Return to School 

Mrs R Skirrow 

13th July 2021 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Reminders for September: 

From September, all children  

will now be starting school at  

the same time. Children will need to in 

the line for ten to nine (8:50am). All 

children will now finish school at the 

same time. (3:15pm) 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
6MB Class of 2021 

 
6AB Class of 2021 

 
All staff and children at Ledger 

Lane want to congratulate Year 
6 on completing their primary 

school journey. Throughout 
their time at the academy, they 

have grown together and gone 
from strength to strength each 

year. Both classes have been a 
pleasure to teach and seeing 

them grow into well-rounded 

and respectable children who 
are ready to start secondary 

school has been a pleasure. We 
want to wish both classes the 

best of luck in their next steps 
as the embark on their 

secondary school journey. Year 

6 have been a credit to the 
academy and the class of 2021 

will always be remembered for 
their resilient attitude to 

learning and positive outlook to 
school life. Good luck, Class of 

2021!  

 
 

 
Local Support Services 
Wakefield Safeguarding Children Partnership - https://www.wakefieldscp.org.uk/ 
ICON (Baby crying support)  - https://iconcope.org/ 
YoungMinds (Mental Health Support for child) - https://youngminds.org.uk/ 

Mind (Mental Health Support for adults) - www.mind.org.uk  

Welcome 

Next year, we welcome many new faces 

to the academy. Our new teachers: 

 

 

 

 

 

    1           2          3          4          5 

1 Miss Miya - Rainbows 

2 Miss Bartram – Year One  

3 Miss Willoughby – Year Two 

4 Mrs Bentley – Year Five 

5 Mr Blake - Year Six 

All new members of staff have joined us 

from another academy within the trust 

– bringing with them great experience. 

New teachers have met their future 

class through google meet and we all 

look forward to working with them 

next year.  

Goodbye 

It is with great sadness that we say 

goodbye to some of our members of 

staff.  Miss Bahar, Miss Ainley, Mrs 

Kirkpatrick and Mrs Barker are all 

leaving Ledger Lane however they are 

remaining as teachers within the 

Trust.  Mr T Bower is also leaving us 

after having secured the position of 

Head of School at one of our Barnsley 

Academies.  I'd like to thank these staff 

for their hard work and dedication to 

our pupils over the last year.  I know 

that you will be sad to say goodbye to 

them but I'm sure you will join me in 

wishing them well in their new 

roles.  They are all staying within the 

Outwood family and I'm sure we will 

see them again in the future. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  Curriculum Talent Awards 

 

This week, we are hosting the 

Curriculum Talent Awards – a 

celebration of the wonderful 

work children have done across 

the academy. Teachers have 

nominated children for their 

attitude to learning, contribution 

to lessons and wonderful work 

they have completed in different 

subjects. On Friday, nominated 

children from across the academy 

will be receiving certificates and 

trophies. We want to wish all 

children good luck and to say a 

big well done to all those who got 

nominated. This term, all children 

from across the academy have 

worked incredibly hard. Well 

done, everyone. 

https://www.wakefieldscp.org.uk/
https://iconcope.org/
https://youngminds.org.uk/
http://www.mind.org.uk/

